Dear Parents,

The Kratzer Kountry Fair Planning Committee would like to ask for your assistance in volunteering at the Kratzer Country Fair on Friday, May 3rd. This event



has been a tradition at Kratzer and is the highlight of the year for the kids. It can only take place if you volunteer. Sadly, the fair was almost cancelled this year. Several parents have stepped up and have been meeting monthly to plan and organize the event. Now it is your turn! We desperately need your help! There are plenty of volunteering shifts to choose from. Please sign and return the chart below to show your support for the children. You will be notified of your official shift once all volunteers have been assigned. This form should be returned to your classroom teacher ASAP!

PS: The class whose families provide the most total hours of volunteer time will be granted a special treat, so come on...Volunteer! Thanks so much! Your support is GREATLY APPRECIATED!!!

Your
Name
Telephone #
Teacher Name
List the name of each family member who will be volunteering in the box adjacent to the time slot(s) when you are able to volunteer.
KRATZER COUNTRY FAIR
FRIDAY, MAY 3 rd , 2013

Set – up 2-3pm	
Set – up 3-4pm	
4-5 pm	
5-6 pm	
6-7 pm	
7-8 pm	
clean- up 8-9 pm	
No, our family	
cannot volunteer	